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G. R. STIRLING ANNUAL LECTURE

Wednesday, 13 November 2019 |  7:00pm

Tabor 181 Goodwood Road MILLSWOOD
Light refreshments will be provided.

Please RSVP for catering purposes: http://bit.ly/GRStirling  |  08 8373 8777

Talking the Walk
An approach to reflection for ministry formation in our everyday journey

 
The G.R. Stirling Lecture is an open invitation for everyone to engage with topics and 
conversations offered to Churches of Christ students in formation for ministry. It is a 
celebration of theological education and ministry formation for Churches of Christ in SA.

As we learn to walk our talk, we must also learn to talk our walk. To live with integrity and 
practice what we preach, we need to find ways to talk about, discern and embody to truths 
of God arising from life’s experiences.  

Talking the Walk, developed by Tabor Head of Ministry Bruce Hulme and used in the 
formation of ministry students, aims to do just that. It is an approach to what is often termed 
‘theological reflection’—connecting faith and life and living the implications—with an 
emphasis upon holistic Christian formation. Grounded in the Road via Emmaus story of 
Luke 24, together with the image of the labyrinth, Talking the Walk invites those who would 
wish to grow deeper in this craft into three simple movements:

1.       Contemplative Conversation
2.       Imaginative Discernment
3.       Courageous Embodiment

Join us for the G.R. Stirling Lecture as Bruce offers a simple summary of his approach, and 
explores its use with one of Tabor’s Churches of Christ students.

REGISTER: http://bit.ly/GRStirling
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